
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION  

The Nantucket Memorial Airport plans to begin construction of a new water main on November 

22, 2021. The public may see mobilization activities by the contractor, Robert B. Our Co., Inc., 

beginning on November 19, 2021. The project includes the installation of approximately 2 miles 

of water main extending from two existing water mains owned and operated by the Nantucket 

Water Department. Construction will begin on Skyline Road during daytime hours (7:30AM to 

4:30PM) where the road will be closed to through traffic. Construction will continue along 

Monohansett Road (7:30AM to 4:30PM) with one-way alternating traffic. Construction on Airport 

property will require nighttime work hours (10PM to 6AM). The construction on Madequecham 

Valley Road will also be conducted at night (10PM to 6AM) and will be closed during the nighttime 

construction except access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.  Please visit 

https://www.ack-pfas.com/waterline-extension for weekly construction updates and the 

construction phasing plan.  
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